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Ministry Volunteers for Sunday, March 25 
MUSIC: 8:45 a.m. “All Glory, Laud and Honor” … “Above All” … “Take My Life and Let it Be”  

MUSIC: 11:00 a.m. “Rejoice, Ye Pure in Heart” … “All Glory, Laud and Honor” … “Tell Me the Stories of Jesus” … “When I Survey the Wondrous Cross” 

 

TODDLER (Age 1) NURSERY ……………………………………….…………….……....…………...…………….….....…... 8:45 a.m. — Clarann Spence 

11:00 a.m — Laura Givens and Megan Murphree  

TWO YEAR OLD NURSERY …………...…………………………………………….…..............….....….. 8:45 a.m. — Sarah Dixon and Peyton McClure 

11:00 a.m. — Jessica McAlexander and Brenda Sexton 

PRE-SCHOOL   (Ages 3/4) NURSERY …………..…………………….………………….……………….…..…………...……. 8:45 a.m. — Kathy Skinner 

11:00 a.m. — Mollie Spencer and Caroline Kidder  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH ……………………..……………………………………………….……….............................….....…. 8:45 a.m. — Kelly Crabtree 

11:00 a.m. — Stacey Pinkston  

 

USHERS ……………………….………………………………………………….……….. 8:45 a.m. — Doug & Micah McClure and Alan & Paxton Walker 

11:00 a.m. — Sidney Kidder, Turner Hughey, Dennis Williams, Martin Murphree  

GREETERS ………………………………………………………………..…………… 8:45 a.m. — Volunteers Needed …………..11:00 a.m. — Ushers 

AUDIO/VISUAL ………………………………………………………………..……………...…………….…………....……..... 11:00 a.m. — Peggy Williams 

OFFERING COLLECTORS ……………………………………………...……………………………………..……………. Chris Brunetti and Sidney Kidder 

MONDAY MORNING OFFERING COUNTER ……………………………………………………..…...……...………..........………….…....…… Les Dicken 

ATTENDANCE REGISTRATION PADS ………….……………….....…………………………………..…...…......... Kay & Russell Sowell and  Faye Dorr 

FELLOWSHIP TIME ……………………………..........................................................…………………………......…..…….  Men’s Sunday School Class 

WELCOME DESK ……………………………………………...….……......................................................................................................... Lynn Brunetti 

BUILDING LOCK-UP ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……...…….. Milton Cushman 

From the Pastor ….. 

The family and I took a couple of days at the end of spring break to travel to Silver Dollar City. I know what you’re thinking. Yes, we 
are that cool. Nonetheless, we had a great time and got to see how long one could possibly drive on a two-lane highway. In Arkansas, 
it’s a great distance.  
 
We go to a lot of theme parks. It’s one of our vacation regulars. Perhaps it’s our love of long lines or crowded places. Who knows? I 
have learned some things by going to them though. Some are better than others. Some experiences are better than others. What 
makes the difference? 
 
The best theme parks revolve around a central tenet. They revolve around hospitality. They want their guests to feel welcome. They 
go out of their way to make your visit memorable. They know that good experiences don’t just happen by accident.  
 
While churches and theme parks are not the same, we could learn something from them. Each week we have guests. Each guest is 
important to God and to God’s kingdom work. Thus, we want to make sure our guests have a wonderful and memorable experience. 
It takes a conscious effort on our part. Do you help point people in the right direction? Do you greet others? Do you help folks un-
derstand the rhythm of our Sunday mornings? Can you help a parent carry in their bags?  
 
All of these things lead to a pleasant experience on Sundays and Wednesdays. Mostly it allows someone to get past their anxiety about 
being in a new place. It allows them the freedom to worship and fellowship. My prayer is that we will allow hospitality to be a central 
principle of our ministry here.  

 
Keith 

Wednesday Night Supper Schedule 
If you would like to volunteer your time by preparing the meal 
for our Wednesday Night Activities, please use the sign-up 
sheet that is posted in the fellowship hall beside the beverage 
table. 
 

March 21 Gale Cushman & Inez McMichael 
March 28 Youth Fund Raiser 
April 4  Volunteers Needed 

Flower Calendar 
Mar 25  Lynn Brunetti 
April 1  Les & Sonia Young 
April 8  *** Open *** 
 

 

If you would like to place flowers on the altar, please call 
the church office (562-5214) and reserve a date. The 2018 
sign-up sheet is in the Grand Hall. 
 



PRAYER CONCERNS 

HEALING OF CANCER 

Bernadean Taylor Morganti   Johnny Clark Sue Harper 
Renee King (teacher at Magnolia Heights)  Ali Moore   
Pat Cherry (sister-in-law of Turner and Beth Hughey) Proby Dulaney (friend of Bill & Lynda Battle) 
Tina James (daughter-in-law of Johnny & Bonnie James) Bill Smith (friend of Butch & Glenda Rhodes) 
Don Simpson (brother of Vera Gaines)  Don Mayo (friend of Bubba Terrell) 
Hilda Young (friend of the Tim & Brenda Sexton)  Thomas McCollum (nephew of Inez McMichael) 
Valerie Wilson (daughter of former member Bob Wilson) Joann Barnard (mother of Robert Barnard) 
Steven Owens (nephew of Robert & Cristen Barnard) Kaiden Hughes (friend of Godbold family) 
    

FRIENDS AND FAMILY 
Pat Hightower (mother of Heidi Terrell)  Joe Whitwell Wanda Clements 
Vivian & Noel Blankenship (friends of Inez McMichael) Lee Bourland Pat Hardison 
Albert & Fay Tomlin (friends of Peggy Williams)  Kam Spencer Pat Gabbert 
Owen Torti (grandson of Gene Torti — friend of Glenda Rhodes) Dr. Jim Taylor Kathryn Gabbert 
Barbara Rone (niece of George & Martha Rone)  Brandon Freeman Sonia Young 
Frank Collins (friend of Cliff & Nicole O’Conner)  George & Martha Rone Sandra McCrary 
Runt McMinn (father of Rachel Jackson)  Len Durr  Abbey Climer 
Ronnie Taylor (friend of Len Durr)   Johnny Miller Durward Brewer 
Duncan Paulk (grandson of Frank & Signy Givens)  Emma McCulla (friend of Susan Rippee) 
Lisa Lucius (friend of Mary Ann Walker)  Cohen Perkins (grandson of Sarah Perkins) 

 
  

 AT HOME 

Jim Coyle   Ernestine Smith  Max & Sue Walker  
Horace & Linda Hankins Shelton & Donna Ingram Virginia Woolfolk 
  
 

NURSING/RETIREMENT HOME 
Jessie Anna Puryear (Madison)  Sue Anthony (Providence — mother of Marvin Lishman) 
LeeDell Dowdle (mother of Mary Claire McClure) Bernie Taylor (Germantown—The Village of Germantown) 

 

MILITARY SERVICE 
Landon Riley (great-grandson of George & Martha Rone) 
Rodney Riley (grandson-in-law of George & Martha Rone) 
David Meacham (son of Bob Meacham) 
Brian Englund (nephew of Val Lyle) 
David Neal (brother of Beth Dickerson) 
Clay Burns (friend of Susan Baker) 

Tyler Williams (Korea — cousin of Charlee Roll) 

Bobby Weeks (grandson-in-law of Mr. & Mrs. Robert Eoff) 
Members of Mississippi National Guard Units 

 

Please report to the church office any changes that need to be made to our Prayer List. 

Wednesday, March 21 
12:00 p.m. Community Lenten Service 
 3:20 p.m. Children’s After-School Programming 
 5:30 p.m. Supper 
 6:00 p.m. Studies and Activities 
 7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Practice 
Thursday, March 22 
 9:30 a.m. Explorer’s Bible Study 
Sunday, March 25 — Palm Sunday 
 8:45 a.m. Worship 
 9:45 a.m. Fellowship Time 
  UMW Bake Sale for Missions 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School Hour 
11:00 a.m. Worship 
 5:00 p.m. Sexton Connect Group 
  Children’s Play Practice 
 5:30 p.m. McClure Connect Group 
  Children’s Resurrection Egg Project 
Wednesday, March 28 
 3:20 p.m. Children’s After-School Programming 
 5:30 p.m. Supper 
 6:00 p.m. Studies and Activities 
 7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Practice 
Thursday, March 29 
 9:30 a.m. Explorer’s Bible Study 
 6:30 p.m. Tenebrae Service  
Saturday, March 31 
  Children’s Easter Egg Hunt 
Sunday, April 1 — Easter Sunday  
 8:45 a.m. Worship 
 9:45 a.m. Fellowship Time 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School Hour 
11:00 a.m. Worship 
 5:00 p.m. Sexton Connect Group 
 5:30 p.m. McClure Connect Group 
Wednesday, April 4 
 3:20 p.m. Children’s After-School Programming 
 5:30 p.m. Supper 
 6:00 p.m. Studies and Activities 
 7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Practice 

Schedule of Activities 

Please contact the church office 
when changes need to be made. 

STEWARDSHIP 
March 18, 2018 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

2017 Operating Budget $576,571.00 

Received to Date $108,334.19 

ATTENDANCE INFORMATION 

Sunday School 128 

8:45 a.m. Worship 68 

11:00 a.m. Worship 104 
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Fellowship of  Christian Athletes — Bible Project 
The FCA groups in the Senatobia and Magnolia Heights Schools are kicking off 
their annual project of collecting funds to present a Bible to every student in the 
Tate County area schools. If you would like to contribute to this project, please 
make payments to our church and indicate “FCA Bible Project” on the memo 
line. 
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2018 Service in Ministry 
Sign up sheets have been placed in the Grand Hall Please stop by and  
register your service. We need volunteers especially for the Nursery 
Welcome Desk. Tenebrae Service 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ aŀǊŎƘ нф 

CƛǊǎǘ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

сΥол ǇΦƳΦ 

Our Sav-a-Life Baby Shower will be Tuesday, April 3rd at the 
Senatobia Church of Christ. The mother we are sponsoring 
is having twin girls, which are due on March 18. Please help 
us outfit this new mother with the necessities. A table is in 
the Grand Hall for your donations. A Wish List is posted at 
the table. 
Monetary donations will also be accepted. Make checks 

payable to our church and indicate ñSav-a-Lifeò on the memo line. 

Our Board of Trustees is working diligently to take care of our  
facilities. If you see something that needs to be repaired, or notice 

something that needs their attention, there is a proper way to  

handle this. They ask that you get the proper form from the church 

office, fill it out and return it either to the church office, Sidney  
Kidder (chairman) or Keith Keeton. These are then presented to 
the Board of Trustees at their meetings for discussion. By following 
these procedures, they will have not have to rely on text messages 

or verbal messages. 

Sharing a little note from one of our members… 
 
     Thank you for our prayer jar! I love mine! I 
have it on my kitchen table so that we will pray 
every time we sit at the table. The little clothes-
pin is perfect for placing the family of the day. 
Today is the Dicken Family. 
 
      It is my prayer that you all love your prayer 
jars, will use them, and this ministry is a blessing 
to our church family. 
 
Praying for each other is the best way to show 
love for each other! John 13:35 (BBE) "By this it 
will be clear to all men that you are my disciples, 
if you have love one for another." 

Church Softball Teams 
Men and women who are interested in 
forming church softball teams,  need to sign 
up in the Grand Hall or see Zack. We need 
20 men and 20 women to form the two 
teams. The cost is $20 per person. 

Bus to Gaither Concert  

Anyone wanting the ride the bus to the Gaither Concert on Thursday, 
April 5th needs to be at the church ready to leave at 3:15 p.m. The group 
will stop to eat before going to the concert. 

Youth  

Camp Fundraiser 
Wednesday Night Supper 

March 28 
 

Volunteers are needed to work the Nursery Welcome Desk 
on Sunday mornings and Wednesday nights. If you will give 
your time, please sign up in the Grand Hall. 
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Mark Your Calendar 
 

March 25 is Palm Sunday. Our children will  
process with palms at both worship services.  
Children need to meet at 8:30 a.m. for the early  
service in the 4th & 5th Grade Sunday School 
Room. 

Easter Egg Candy 
In the Grand Hall is a basket for collecting individ-
ually wrapped candy for our annual East Egg 
Hunt. 
 
The event will be Saturday, March 31. 

Community Lenten Services 
Conclude this week. 

First United Methodist Church, Fellowship Hall 
Keith Keeton will deliver the message. 

UMW  

Bake Sale  

Proceeds go towards their Mission Projects. 
 

March 25  
9:30 ±11:30 Grand Hall  

Chrismon Ornaments 
The Chrismon Ornament Group wishes to purchase beaded ornaments from a reasonable source. If you would like to donation toward this 
project, please make checks payable to the church and write “Chrismon ornaments” on the memo line. The committee would like to have two 
Chrismon trees in the sanctuary this year, and more ornaments are needed to fill both trees. 
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